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TOWN OF 

CLAREMONT 
To the Resident Est 1898 
Important information inside 

Road closure — Lapsley Road 

28 October 2022 

Dear Resident, 

Road closure of Lapsley Road 

The Town would like to inform about the upcoming closure of Lapsley Road from 7 November 

2022 to Friday 25 November 2022 to allow for the scheduled footpath and road resurfacing 

project of Lapsley Road. 

Road closures will be increasing from Monday 14 November 2022. Residents in Elliott Road are 

requested to utilise Henshaw Lane to access and egress Elliott Road. 

If you have any questions or would like further information, please contact me on 9285 4300. 

Yours sincerely 

jf. L L 

AM Gypet thio 

Wayne Mo 

Manager of Engineering and Parks 

Number One Claremont 

308 Stirling Highway CLAREMONT WA 6010 PO Box 54 CLAREMONT WA 6910 

Phone (08) 9285 4300 toc@claremont.wa.gov.au 
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